
																							 																					
	

Dear	Families,	

We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	discover	the	excitement	of	math	with	your	child!	

Family Math Night	offers	an	opportunity	for	you	to	experience	a	variety	of	
hands	on	Math	Activities	with	your	child	in	a	cooperative	and	fun	environment!		

To	ensure	that	enough	food	is	catered,	please	RSVP	by	returning	the	bottom	
portion	of	this	slip	to	your	child’s	teacher	by	Thursday,	January	19th,	2018.		

Only	families	who	RSVP	will	be	eligible	to	win	door	prizes.	

     Family math Night																																																																																																				
Morrow Elementary School	

January 30th, 2018 

5:30 – 7:30pm 

Please RSVP by Thursday - January19th, 2018 

To ensure we have enough food and prizes please 

complete ONE form per family and return to your child’s teacher. 

The class with the highest attendance at Family Math Night will receive a Math party. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

______ Yes, we will attend Family Math Night, January 30th, 2018 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name:  ____________________________________ 

Number of adults attending: _______ 

Number of children attending: ______ 



																							 																					
 

 

 

 

	


